
NEI Children’s Quizzing 2015-2016 

#1.  Registrations must be turned in NO LATER than September 13th.   Please send 

them to Amber Hines (5 W. Overmyer Blvd.  Winchester, IN 47394) 

#2.  An offering will be collected at each quiz.  Due to restraints of our budget as 

well as the rising cost of awards, ribbons, and medallions, we will be taking an 

offering at each of our quizzes.  We are hoping to raise approximately $1/quizzer 

for each quiz.  This money will help offset the cost of all of the new awards we 

have been giving.  Non-Nazarene churches will be required to pay $10.00 per 

quizzer for the entire year.  This amount should be paid at the first quiz on 

October 24th.  Checks can be made out to NEI Sunday School Ministries. 

#3.  Local Church Quizzing Pins – We are encouraging each local church to create a 

unique 1-inch pin (pin-back button) for your church.  Make sure this pin has your 

church name or logo on it.  Then please give each quizzer on your team 2-3 pins to 

“trade” with other quizzers at each quiz.  This will encourage your children to meet 

THREE new people at each quiz.  Churches who participate can trade pins at each 

quiz.  This was a HUGE HIT at the World Quiz.  There are a number of places you 

can have the buttons made.  One company, Wacky Buttons at 

www.wackybuttons.com, will create the button for you if you let them know what 

you are looking for, or you can design your own and upload it.   Make sure to 

choose 1-inch pin-back buttons.  They cost about $0.50 each.  Happy trading!  

This will start at our quiz on October 25th!  I will be providing the lanyards and 

nametags to registered children. 

 

 

http://www.wackybuttons.com/

